Sunshine Disposal & Recycling.

August 15, 2014

ir. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.0. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 47250

RE: Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc. d/b/a Sunshine Disposal & Recycling G-104
Fuel Surcharge Supplement 22

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to tariff 10.1 for Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc, (G-104). The revisions are
due to rising fuel prices and changes in fuel indexes, resulting in a surcharge of 1.54%. We request LSN
handling with revisions to become effective September 1, 2014.

The following are enclosed.
Tariff 10.1 Check Sheet
Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No, 22
LSN Application asking permission for a September 1, 2014 effective date
Solid Waste Fuel Surcharge Worksheet

if any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 924-5678 x217 or at
johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Sincerely,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



